
AT&T Low-Cost Internet Program 
Access to the Internet can change people’s lives. It makes it possible to apply for jobs online, connect with 
family and friends, access virtual library shelves, research health questions, finish school assignments, 
complete an online education – and a whole lot more. AT&T’s new program will help bring low-cost 
Internet access to qualifying households.

Program Overview
New Low-Cost Internet Offer: Beginning in April 2016, AT&T will offer wireline Internet access service at a 
new low price to households where at least 1 member participates in SNAP. 

Location: The offer will be available in the 21 states in which AT&T provides wireline Internet access.

Price & Speeds: 
AT&T will offer the following speeds/prices: 

At least 10Mbps download speeds, where technically available, for $10 per month;

If 10Mbps is not available, then 5Mbps download speeds for $10 per month; 

If 5Mbps is not available, then 3Mbps download speeds (where technically available) for $5 per month.

Qualifying households will not be required to pay installation or modem charges/fees to participate in 
the program. 

Qualifying Households:
Households where at least 1 individual participates in the U.S. Supplemental Nutrition Assistance 
Program (SNAP).

Whether a participating household continues to qualify for the offer may be reviewed on a 
yearly basis. 

Unpaid debt to AT&T for certain Internet access services may affect eligibility. 

Duration:
4-year program beginning in April 2016. 

Those who sign-up for service in year 4 are eligible to receive discounted rates for 12 months.

Outreach
We want to ensure that qualified individuals/households are informed and have access to the program by:

Effectively publicizing program availability to low-income individuals and families, including students, 
veterans, the senior community  and non-English speakers; and 

Working in coordination with schools and community-based organizations serving qualifying 
individuals and families.

You can help!
As we get closer to our April 2016 launch, we will provide you with more details on the program and how 
you can help.

We hope you will consider including information on AT&T’s new low-cost offer for wireline Internet 
access service in your offices, mailings and/or other communications with your constituents.

And, help us spread the word to qualifying households by connecting us with other relevant organizations.
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